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KS1 SATs 
Starting yesterday and for the rest of this week our Y2 
pupils will undergo their Key Stage 1 SATs. They were very 
excited yesterday morning, as they got to sit in the hall like 
the Y6 did last week. 

     
 

 

Dates for your diary 
KS1 SATs week-15/05/23 
Reception 23 welcome-17/05/23 
Friends disco-24/05/23 
Break for half term-26/05/23 
Pupils return- 05/06/23 
Sports day-30/06/23 
Y6 transition day-05/07/23 
Leavers assembly-21/07/23 
Break for summer-21/07/23 
 

 

 

 
Due to the KS2 SATs that were 
taking place last week, the usual 
star learner assembly had to be 
postponed. It will now take place 
at the end of this week. 
            

Online safety 

 

Tables master 
Great to see so many of our Y4 
pupils coming down and trying 
out for their times table 
master award. Like all Y4 pupils 
across the country, they are 
due to sit the national 
multiplication tables check in 
June and this is really going to 
help. Parents of Y4 pupils can 
find more information here. 
School shoes 
As the weather gets better and 
we use the field more, children 
are welcome to bring a pair of 
trainers to change into for 
break times. School shoes for 
lesson times please. 
 

 

Click on the image to find out more. 

Y6 celebrate 

 
Seesaw 
Seesaw messaging now has set times 
where teachers will receive your message-
this will be open between 8 and 5 each 
school day. You can send a message  at 
anytime but it will only be able to be seen 
by the teacher within these hours. Class 
messages will only be used for 
educational purposes from this point. 
 

Keep those bottle tops coming in. 

Y6 SATs 

No doubt you will have heard a lot in the news last 
week about the tests sat by all Y6 children and how 
tricky they were and the negative impact it had on a 
lot of students. Let me reassure you that our Y6 
were completely unphased by the event, they know 
how to keep things in perspective, they tried their 
best and moved on. 
This is largely due to the help and support given to 
them by staff to make sure they are prepared, 
focused and most importantly calm. Starting each 
test day with a nice breakfast with your class mates 
is always going to help. In fact it was so popular 
that many of them turned up nice and early this 
week in the hope that it had become a regular 
thing. 

This week’s advice 
sheet gives you some 
information about a 
messaging app 
similar to WhatsApp 
with a 17+ age 
restriction. Here’s a 
little more you 
should know. 

 

  

https://www.florendine.staffs.sch.uk/information/online-safety
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/multiplication-tables-check-information-for-parents

